
Ohio Department of Transportation 
Prebid Questions

Project No.  100327 Sale Date - 5/27/2010

Page 8 of CLE-133-4.67 plans shows polymer modified joint to be 3 7/8" in depth.  Typically these joints are 2" minimum, but I 
realize sometimes exceptions are made.  Can you please verify that the depth of 1.25" and quantity of 0.36 CY as noted on page 
7 is accurate.

Question Submitted: 5/11/2010 1Question Number:

Page 8 of CLE-133-4.67 plans shows polymer modified joint to be 3 7/8" in depth.  Typically these joints are 2" minimum, but I 
realize sometimes exceptions are made.  Can you please verify that the depth of 1.25" and quantity of 0.36 CY as noted on page 
7 is accurate.

Question Submitted: 5/11/2010 2Question Number:

The project completion date of August 31, 2010 seems to be unrealistic considering the amount of work to be performed. 
Projects bid on May 27th will not be awarded until June 3rd at the earliest. The time required to execute the contract and 
schedule the precon would not allow the contractor to start until the week of the 21st of June, leaving 9 weeks to complete he 
work. Would the Departent consider revising the completion date? Please advise.

Question Submitted: 5/25/2010

No, the completion date shall remain the same.

3Question Number:
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


